OFFICE OF THE LIAISON OFFICER
U. S. ARMY, WAR DEPARTMENT
AND
AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION
535 NORTH DEARBORN STREET
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

December 23, 1942

Brigadier General Fred W. Rankin, M.C.
_Office of The Surgeon General

Ue S. ATMY

Washington, D. C.

Dear General Rankin:

I wish to congratulate you on your recent promotion.

Very few members of our Corps are ever appointed to
the grade of a General QOfficer, so that this must be

a sense of
I wish you
duties and
in meeting

May 1 also

real gratification tTo you.

continued success in your new office and
feel certain that you will have no difficulty
the demands of your new post.

send the best of the season's greetings to you

and your family.

Sincerely,

lwta &, Gk

HAROLD C. LULTH
Ma jor,Med.Corps
Liaison QOfficer



